Beth Barr

From: Janet Matteson

Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 12:07 PM

To: Beth Barr

Subject: FW: FWC Pensacola Hatchery Lease Termination Request

Attachments: Amended lease agreement.pdf; Agreement to terminate amended lease agreement.pdf

From: Pinzino, Anthony <Anthony.Pinzino@MyFWC.com>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 3:22 PM

To: Lysia Bowling <Ibowling@cityofpensacola.com>

Cc: Vielhauer, Bud <Bud.Vielhauer@ MyFWC.com>

Subject: FWC Pensacola Hatchery Lease Termination Request

Good afternoon,

By way of the attached documents, the Commission expresses its desire to terminate the lease for the Bruce Beach
premises that was leased to the Commission by the City of Pensacola for the purposes of building and maintaining the
Florida Gulf Coast Marine Fisheries Hatchery/Enhancement Center.

Thank you for your time and have a great day,
Anthony

Anthony Pinzino

Assistant General Counsel

Legal Office

Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
620 South Meridian Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600

tel. (850) 617-9446
cell (850) 510-6994
fax. (850) 487-1790
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